
 

Pockets  

Each child has a mailing pocket into which newsletters, excursion 

notes, Child & Family Health notices, receipts etc are placed.  

Please check these daily/weekly.  

 

Newsletter  

To keep you informed about Kindergarten and Rural Care events and 

experiences, a newsletter is prepared on a regular basis and placed 

in your child’s named pocket. Newsletters form a very important 

part of communication within the Kindergarten  

 

Notice Board  
A ’Notices of Interest’ board is located in the Children’s bag area, a parent 

information centre and a whiteboard is mounted on the back wall of the 

Kindergarten. These have essential and interesting news items relating to 

services, happenings, reminders, rosters and developments within the 

community. We ask you to read them regularly.  


